Treasurer Notes
How do you promote Mission Giving? 
Have you honored a friend’s birthday with a Gift to Mission card?  Or let a family know you cared for their family member with a Gift in Memory Card?  Do you know the suggested donation is $5 but there is no limit to the donation?
A Special Mission Recognition pin would give recognition to someone in your church or community doing mission work.  There are multiple levels of pins, and any donation is appreciated.  I hear there will be a new design for the pins in the coming year.
Do you share with your congregation, family, friends, community what United Women in Faith are doing?  What about our National Mission Institutions?  Our Regional Missionaries? 
Do you share what you have learned about social justice issues?  The books from the Reading Program?  Podcasts?  Webinars?
Have you encouraged others to join you?  You might be very surprised to see who will be interested in this great organization.
The Mountain Sky Conference has given about half of our pledge at this point, which is pretty normal.  We all need to give and encourage generous giving for mission with women, children and youth.
We welcome the newest District Treasurer – Claudia Davis in Western Mountains District.  Sandy Balliet needed to relocate to care for family.  Claudia generously agreed to step up to the plate.  Thank you, Claudia!
Thank you to all of you for your support of United Women in Faith
Robin Ball
Conference Treasurer


